
 

 
 

Children of the Earth High School 
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Principal: J. Donachuk 

February 8, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,   

Children Of The Earth High School is very excited to invite you to a free, safeTALK certificate training, with a 

tasty lunch included. The training is at the school on Thursday February 15th, 2024, from 10:00am-3:00pm. 

Lunch is at 12:30pm and light refreshments will be served at 9:45am. There will be free food items to take 

home and a free raffle for participants; get a chance to win a gift card! Childcare is available upon request. 

Please contact the school’s Community Support Worker, Ti-Oluwani Friesen. 

SafeTALK is a suicide alertness training certificate program that prepares caregivers to become a suicide alert 

helper. This is a fantastic way for families to support the mental health and wellness of loved ones. As well as 

having the opportunity to add a certificate training to your resume. 

There is a limited number of spots available, seats are secured after signing up one of the following three 

ways.  

Option 1:  

• If you have a Gmail account, scan the QR code below.  

•  

Option 2: Call the school at (204) 589-6383. 

Option 3:  Email Ti-Oluwani Friesen at tfriesen@wsd1.org 

Thank you! We look forward to having you here.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ti-Oluwani Friesen by email at tfriesen@wsd1.org or by calling the 

school at 204-589-6383 

mailto:tfriesen@wsd1.org

